
ATTACHMENT A 

 
Carpe Datum 

Agreement No. C-1-3495 
Fact Sheet 

 
1. October 4, 2021, Agreement No. C-1-3495, $238,960, approved by the Contracts 

Administration and Materials Management Department. 
 

• Agreement to provide a system manager and business analyst to support 
various systems related to the Orange County Transportation Authority’s 
financial functions. 
 

• One-year term effective October 4, 2021 through September 30, 2022. 
 
2. September 26, 2022, Amendment No. 1 to Agreement No. C-1-3495, $158,380, 

pending approval by the Board of Directors. 
 

• Increase maximum cumulative obligation for additional system manager and 
business analyst support services through March 31, 2023. 

 
Total committed to Carpe Datum under Agreement No. C-1-3495: $397,340. 
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